Police appeal for help to
trace missing woman

[x]

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for information to help
trace a woman reporting missing in the Capital.

Bobbi Hogg from Cadiz Street was last seen near her home at
around 2m on Friday 25th July.

However, the 26-year-old has not been in contact with anyone
since that time and concern is now growing for her wellbeing.

Anyone who can assist in locating Bobbi is asked to come
forward.

She is described as white, 5ft 4 inches tall with a slim
build, green eyes and dark brown medium-length hair. She was
last seen wearing a black t-shirt, red baggy trousers and red
socks.

Inspector Andy Gilhooley said: “No one has seen or heard from
Bobbi since Friday and her friends are growingly increasingly
worried.

“Anyone has seen Bobbi or has information that can help us
establish here whereabouts is asked to contact police
immediately.

“In addition, I would request that Bobbi get in touch with a
loved one, a friend or with police to let us know that she is
safe and well.”

Those with information can contact Police Scotland on 101.
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